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Beginning November 28, 2022, contractors for the City of Cape Coral are installing an
additional water main and a sanitary sewer force main through a series of residential
roadways from Gleason Parkway to the City of Cape Coral’s Palm Tree Booster Pump
Station located on Palm Tree Boulevard. Benefits of this project include increased water
quantity and quality for the surrounding neighborhoods and the southeast quadrant of the
City as a whole.

Work is expected to generally occur weekdays from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Some night and
weekend work may be necessary. This project is expected to be completed in early 2024.

 
 

(Changes Shown in Orange)

To view the project location map
and for more information, visit

the project website at
www.palmtreeutilities.com or

contact the City’s Public
Information Consultant for this

project at:

Cella Molnar & Associates,
Inc.

239-337-1071 or
Toll free 877-496-1076

info@palmtreeutilities.com

 

 
Crews are currently working in the
following project areas:

Palm Tree Boulevard and SE 40th
Street Lane Closures and One-
Lane Flagging for Final Paving
Monday, February 12 & Tuesday,
February 13, 2024

Beginning 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday, 2/12 and
Tuesday, 2/13, motorists will experience lane
closures and one-lane flagging operations on
Palm Tree Boulevard from 3830 Palm Tree
Boulevard south to SE 40th Street, SE 40th
Street from Palm Tree Boulevard to the
canal, and a segment of SE 3rd Avenue just
south of SE 40th Street while crews mill and
final pave.

Flaggers will alternate traffic frequently,
but motorists should expect delays.
Local residential traffic will be
accommodated, and additional flaggers
will be present to assist the residents.
All lanes will reopen to traffic by 5 p.m.
each day.

Crews will continue to restore the road right-of-way
(ROW) on the following streets:

Palm Tree Boulevard
SE 40th Street
SE 1st Avenue
SE 35th Terrace
Santa Barbara Boulevard
SW 34th Lane
SW Santa Barbara Place
Gleason Parkway

Drivers, pedestrians and bicyclists should use
caution and be aware of construction equipment
and vehicles entering/exiting streets in the project
area.

This schedule may be subject to change due to
inclement weather and unforeseen underground
conditions.
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